
    Happy March! February went by so quickly. Thank you all for a  

wonderful Valentine’s Day party! The kiddos love when they get to 

hang out with their parents at school 

(especially when special snacks are 

involved!) 

    Sadly, we had to say goodbye to a 

couple friends this month, Adeline 

and Malcolm have transitioned up to  

Toddler B. We will miss them but look 

forward to getting to know our new 

friends, Elijah and Oscar! Welcome to 

Mendel’s Munchkins! 

         The theme this month is Amazing 

Animals, with a small detour for Dr. Suess’s Birthday of course! 

We’ll learn about Farm animals, Zoo animals, and Ocean animals! 

We might be walking and talking like some of our favorites so 

look out! 

Although we won’t be reading it in class, Barth-

lolomew and the Oobleck is a fun Dr Suess book, 

and this activity can be even more fun! Make 

your own Oobleck at home!  

2 Cups Cornstarch 

3 Drops Food Coloring  

1 Cup Water 

Just add the food coloring to the water then mix in with the 

cornstarch! Can get a little hard to mix but it’s a great hands 

on activity for little ones to help with! 

Warmer days means more outdoor 

activities! 

Spring is Near! 

    March 
Mendel’s 

Munchkins 

Mark Your Calendar: 

 Every Sunday at 3pm Pet-

world has a featured crea-

ture that they show and 

teach about. It’s free and a 

great opportunity to experi-

ence different animals!  

 March 5 is Chinchillas 

 March 12 is Savannah 

Moniters 

 March 19 is Tree Frogs 

This was such a fun activity! Everyone 

really got into it and did a great job 

sharing the space! 


